

Calendar of Discipleship Opportunities

Sunday School Schedule

Sunday, July 2

8:00 am Worship Service with Communion

9:15 am Traditional Worship Service

10:15 am Coffee Fellowship (Social Room)

10:45 am Contemporary Style Worship Service

Tuesday, July 4

Facilities Closed for the Holiday

Wednesday, July 5

9:30 am CCB Implementation Prep

(Asbury Room)

5:30 pm Wednesday Prayer Gathering

(Frank Chapel)

Thursday, July 6

2:30 pm CCB Implementation Web Meeting

(Wesley 101)

Friday, July 7

6:30 am Accountable Disciples (Social Room)

Saturday, July 8

9:00 am Shoe Bank (Wesley 203)

CHILDREN		
9:15	Children's Sunday School	Resumes on September 10

ADULTS			
9:15	Seekers & Servants	Resumes this Fall	
0:45	Adult Bible Study (ABS)	Resumes this Fall	
10:	The 10:45 Forum	Resumes this Fall	

Music Ministry Rehearsals

Contact Russell Bloom at stpaulsmusicsce@gmail.com

Wellspring Praise Team

Sunday 9:00 am Wesley 204 Wednesday 5:30 pm Sanctuary

Chancel Choir

No Summer Rehearsals. See you in September!

Carillon Handbell Choir

No Summer Rehearsals. See you in September!

Cherub Choir (grades K-2)

No Summer Rehearsals. See you in September!

Angelus Choir (grades 3-6)

No Summer Rehearsals. See you in September!



facebook. Music Ministry at St. Paul's



NOTES

Lifetouch 8x10 photos: If you had your photo taken for the directory and did NOT order any prints, your free 8x10 photo is available for you to pick up in the back the Sanctuary.

There will be NO free blood pressure screening today. Stop by the Parlor the

first Sunday of August from 8:30-11 am. All are welcome!

The church building will be closed Tuesday, July 4 for the holiday. Have a safe and happy Independence Day!

Robert R. Buffington

Scholarship: A cash gift to a student who is a member of St. Paul's, enrolled at Penn State and interested in music education/performance.

Applicants should submit a letter outlining their participation or education to Russell Bloom (rlb16@psu.edu) by August 4. Need not be music major to apply. Recipient announced mid-September.

SERVE

VBS Volunteers: You can return your t-shirt to the labeled box in the Calder stairwell near the lost and found. Many thanks for your help with Prayer Safari VBS!

Love babies and new parents? An additional Sunday Nursery Caregiver is needed, 8:45 am-12:15 pm on Sundays throughout the year for our babies and toddlers! This is a paid position and YOU make your schedule with the other Nursery caregiver. If you're interested, contact Tori (tvonleer@stpaulsc.org).

Welcome Center Hosts and Hostesses Needed: Join this important ministry to help welcome people to St. Paul's and assist them in getting information. Commitment is one Sunday a month, 15 minutes before the 9:15 or 10:45 service. Contact Grace Mulligan-Kutz (571-2767; gmulkurtz06@comcast.net).

Have a Heart for Missions?

The St. Paul's UMC Mission and Justice Committee is

welcoming new members. The Committee acts to support missionaries, mission projects, and select nonprofit organizations locally, nationally and internationally. The Committee meets six times a year, and the next meeting is July 11, 7 pm, Ed. Center 300. Join us! Questions? Contact Paul Steindorf (phsteindorf@gmail.com).

GIVE

Our Vacation Bible School participants contributed 350 pounds of food items

to the State College Area
Food Bank! Thanks to our
VBS "Travelers" for helping
to feed our neighbors and to
Bill and Pat Moyer for
transporting the items to the
food bank.

Garage Sale for Missions:

Saturday August 26, 8 am-1 pm, Social Room and Gym. Donations wanted! Collecting items all week August 21-25. See the flyer on the Welcome Tables for more information. Sponsored by the UMW.

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY

Tori Von Leer, 237-2163 ext. 148 tvonleer@stpaulsc.org

Worship materials for children are available at the rear of the Sanctuary on the Children's Shelf and near the elevator in the balcony. Check them out! If you need other suggestions to help your child learn about worship over the summer, contact Tori.

Sunday Nursery care for Infants and Toddlers will continue through the summer in Ed. Center 101!

All volunteers in children's classes/activities are required to have Safe Sanctuary clearances. Contact Tori for information.

YOUTH MINISTRY

Dave Fisher, 237-2163 ext. 137 dfisher@stpaulsc.org

Tuesday Night Bible Study (TBS) will kick off on July 11.

This year's Impact Festival is July 26-29! See the website for information and to sign up.

The SPYF Summer Schedule is now available on the SPYNFO page!

Watch the SPYF Update or www.stpaulsc.org/spynfo for details and announcements of all SPYF happenings!

CAMPUS MINISTRY

Jen Gruendler, 238.6739 ext. 139 jgruendler@stpaulsc.org www.wesleypsu.org

Abba Java Summer Hours

Join us for free coffee, snacks, Wi-Fi, and community! Tues-Thurs. 10 am-3 pm Closed in July

COMMUNITY

Forest Preschool: Next
Sunday, July 9, 3 pm at Park
Forest UMC. Carol Pharo will
present works by Debussy,
Bach, Mozart, Brahams and
Klezmer on piano and violin.
Come support the work and
ministry of this preschool for
low-income families, and
enjoy some classical music!

FREE Lunches for Kids!

Penn State Food Links is serving lunch Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays June 19-August 25 from 11:30 am-1 pm, outside of the State College YMCA. Any child under age 18 may come and eat. No registration needed. Adult meals will be available for purchase at \$2 per meal.

Mark Your Calendar: Global Leadership Summit

from the Willow Creek
Association. August 10-11 at
Calvary Church in Boalsburg.
Contact David Panko for
information (237-2822;
pankowealthmanagement@
gmail.com).

What's Happening? email updates: This weekly email blast highlights a few of the many activities taking place at St. Paul's. Please send your email address to Virginia at vflick@stpaulsc.org, if you would like to receive these email updates.

Prayer Requests and Praises: Place a prayer/praise request card in the offering plate or contact Shannon McChesney-Brungart (smcchesneybrungart@icloud.com; 355-2870).

Hospital Visitation: Due to privacy regulations, we must depend on our members to inform the church of the hospitalization of their family members or neighbors who desire spiritual care. Please call the church office at 237-2163.

Visit the Library located in the Asbury Room on the 3rd floor. Checkout/return books any time the church is open.

Upper Room (\$.80 reg. print; \$1.25 large print) for July/Aug. are available in the magazine racks outside Sanctuary entrances. *Alive Now* is no longer available.

WELCOME TABLE

Please pick up nametags at the welcome table

9:15 am Louise Albert (Calder)

Lynn Phillips (College)

10:45 am Tami Mistrick (Calder)

Cheri Harte (College)

GREETERS

Please pick up nametags at the welcome table

9:15 am Betty Knouse (Calder)

Phil & Leann Mohr (College)

10:45 am Barb Taylor (Calder)

Suzy & Jay Lutz (College)

ATTENDANCE - June 25

8:00 am	40
9:15 am	339
10:45 am	110
Total	489

PASTORAL STAFF

Senior Pastor	Greg Milinovich
Associate Pastor	Becky McGee
Director of the Wesley Foundation	Jen Gruendler

SERVICES

8:00 am Traditional Worship with Communion 9:15 am Traditional Worship 10:45 am Contemporary Style Worship

COFFEE FELLOWSHIP

10:15 am (Social Room)

HOURS

Church Office:

Monday-Friday 9 am-4 pm

Custodian Scheduled:

Sunday 7 am-3 pm

Monday-Friday 9 am-10 pm

Saturday 8 am-12:30 pm

PARKING INFORMATION

The church parking lot (corner of Locust Lane & Calder Way) is reserved for renters & staff Monday-Friday from 7 am-5 pm. All others will be towed at the owner's expense. Parking is available on the street or in a nearby parking facility. After 5 pm the parking lot is available to those attending church functions.

Submitting an article?

The St. Paul's *Weekly* deadline is every Monday at 4 pm. Announcements must be 50 words or less and may run no longer than 3 weeks. *The Messenger* deadline is the second Wednesday of each month at noon (announcements 200 words or less). Email articles to cfisher@stpaulsc.org.

Please note when submitting articles, both publications appear on our church website. If you prefer to keep your address/phone number private, and a contact is necessary, you may refer people to the church office to get your contact information.

